
Unilife Corporation to Release Financial Results 
For the Second Quarter of Fiscal Year 2016 on February 9, 2016 
 

York, PA (February 9, 2016) Unilife Corporation (“Unilife” or “Company”) (NASDAQ:UNIS; ASX: UNS), a 

developer and supplier of injectable drug delivery systems, today announced that it will release its financial 

results for the three and six months ended December 31, 2015 after market close on February 9, 2016.  At this 

time, the Company has not scheduled a conference call to discuss these financial results.    

About Unilife Corporation 

Unilife Corporation (NASDAQ:UNIS / ASX: UNS) is a U.S. based developer and commercial supplier of injectable 

drug delivery systems. Unilife’s broad portfolio of proprietary technologies includes prefilled syringes with 

automatic needle retraction, drug reconstitution delivery systems, auto-injectors, wearable injectors, insulin 

patch pumps, ocular delivery systems and novel systems. Each of these innovative and highly differentiated 

platforms can be customized to address specific customer, drug and patient requirements. Unilife’s global 

headquarters and state-of-the-art manufacturing facilities are located in York, PA. For more information, 

please visit www.unilife.com or download the Unilife IRapp on your iPhone, iPad or Android device.  
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